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To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

----- Original Message -----

From: Edward Gibson

To: edandbonniegibson@att.net

Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 9:18 AM
Subject: Prayer letter

Dear Friends In Christ:

| have been sending out prayer letters for forty-two years and | have asked for prayer
many times but never have we been faced with a situation like we are facing now. |
mentioned in my last prayer letter about our grandson, Stephen, and his brain tumor.
Well, now he is being treated at St. Jude's Research Hospital in Memphis and the outlook
is not good at all. As a matter of fact, they are giving us very little hope. | am asking you
to pray with us for a miracle! | believe God can do anything but | also know that His
sovereign wisdom is in total control and we bow to his will.

Since St. Jude's is a research hospital, new medications are being tried on Stephen. He
is either in the first or second group to receive this treatment. We are actually praying for
a medical break-through that would not only benefit Stephen but many other children. We
know of three other children at the Ronald McDonald House where Stephen is staying
suffering with the same tumor and undergoing the same treatment. We know we are not
the first or only family to face this situation and we are not wanting to be selfish in our
praying. However, we are a struggling family simply asking that you struggle together with
us in your prayers to God for us. (Romans 15:30)

We are grateful for your continued support of our family with your prayers and finances.
Our new email address is edandbonniegibson@att.net and my cell number is 904 233
8149.

In Christ,
Ed and Bonnie Gibson
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